S.5. "MEMPHIS".

It is submitted the Southampton Surveyors should be

frequested to state whether they have examined the Engines and
Boilers of the vessel at this time in accordance with the

instructions issued regarding the issuing of a 6 months' certificate

for German vessels.
They should be reminded that a complete survey of the

B011ers is now due as they have not been examined since last February.

: 24.1. 21.
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